
         

 

 
 
Include For Good Rapporteur 
 
Application Form Information 

 

 
 
You have a choice of ways to complete 
your application 

 

 
You can fill out the form below 
 
If you need extra space to write your 
answers you can use a blank sheet of 
paper 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Or you can send us a video of you 
answering the questions 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Or you can send us an audio recording of 
you speaking your answers 



 

 
 
We will look at everybody’s application 

 

 
 
 
We will invite some people for an 
interview 

 

 
 
Not everyone will be chosen because 
there are only 3 Rapporteur roles 
available 

 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 

If you have any questions please contact 
us on 
 
includeforgood@scld.co.uk  
 
0141 248 3733 
 
You can ask to speak to 
 
 
Jeannie Clough 
 
 
 
 
Or Lucy Gibbons 
 
 
 
 
Or Sarah D’Agrosa 
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Application Form 

 

What is your name? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What is your address? 

 

What is your postcode? 

 What is your telephone number? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

What is your email address? 

 

What is your date of birth? 

 

Why do you want to be a Rapporteur? 
 
Please tell us in the box below  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 If you need more space, keep writing 
here.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

Why do you think you would make a good 
Rapporteur? 
 
Please look at the Information About the 
Rapporteur Role to help you answer this 
question  
 
Please tell us in the box below 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 If you need more space to answer, keep 
writing here.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Do you have time to attend 2 – 4 meetings 
a month? 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do you need anything to help you to read 
or understand written information? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

How would you like us to contact you? 
 
 

 
 

 

Please send us your completed 
application by Friday 15th September 
2023. 
 
 
 
It needs to arrive by 4 pm. 
 



 

 
 
 
Please email your application to 
 
includeforgood@scld.co.uk  
 

 

Or post your application to 
 
Lucy Gibbons 
SCLD 
Stock Exchange Court 
77 Nelson Mandela Place 
Glasgow 
G2 1QY 

 

 

 
We will let you know if you are being 
invited for interview by Friday 22nd 
September 2023. 
 

 

 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to send us 
your application  
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